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SPECIAL TO SAN DIEGO PARISHES FOR BULLETINS MAY 20, 27 

ALUMNAE OF THE SACRED HEART MEETING MAY 31 

The Spring Supper of the Alumnae of the Sacred Heart, will be held 

on campus of the University of San Diego in the Douglas F. Manchester 

Executive Conference Center on May 31 at 6:30 p.m. 

The secrets of combining career and motherhood will be discussed by 

Kay Davis, member of the Board of Education of the San Diego Unified School 

District, and Sarita Doyle Eastman, M.D., specialist in pediatrics and 

adolescent medicine. Davis and Eastman are graduates of the former Convent 

of the Sacred Heart, El Cajon. 

Sacred Heart alumnae from any of the schools operated by the Religious 

of the Sacred Heart may obtain further information by calling Sister 

Virginia McMonagle, RSCJ, at the University, 291-6480, extension 4808 . 
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